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From: Elizabeth Greenwood 
Sent: Monday, 2 December 2019 4:35 PM
To: Committee Social Issues
Subject: RE: Modern Slavery Act 2018 and associated matters - Post-hearing responses - 4 

November 2019

Categories: QON, Modern Slavery

Dear Sharon, 

The Transcript 

I have reviewed the transcript and confirm I have no changes.  

I do wish to make an observation that, when answering the Hon Natalie Ward’s question (on page 33), I 

think I got myself confused with the double-negative.  However, I do note that Ms Ward gave me an 

opportunity to clarify the Chamber’s position that we strongly oppose modern slavery in any form. 

Question on Notice  

I have searched our membership database and cannot find a member under the name ‘Ansell Australia’. 

Regards, 

Liz   

Elizabeth Greenwood 
Policy Manager, Workers Compensation, WHS and Regulation, NSW Business Chamber  
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